
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A—321

Washington, D.C. 20554

August 11, 2000

Attn: Kevin D. Thompson

Denali Valley Mines LLC
P.O. Box: 875534

Wasilla, AK 99687

Dear Kevin D. Thompson,

The Experimental Licensing Branch hereby acknowledges receipt of your application for
experimental authority filed on FCC Form 442 received August 07, 2000.

The file number assigned to your application is 0186—EX—PL—2000. Please allow approximately

90 days for processing of your filing.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 917

Sincerely, ,

// A
lanttag%t/

Nancy Hey

Examiner

 


